
 
 

PRESS NOTE 
 

 
Strike to be held Friday, 5 May 2006 from Noon to 4:00 p.m. 

 
 
 
Airport users are informed that owing to a strike by airport workers proclaimed 
by the OO. SS. of the transport sector scheduled for Friday 5 May from 
noon to 4:00p.m., departing and arriving passengers at the Naples airport 
may encounter some inconvenience.  
 
In attempting to reduce any inconvenience for passengers, the airport 
management company will provide all necessary support and information 
regarding changes in flight operations which may occur during the strike.  
 
 
 
Naples, 3 May 2006 
 
 
 
 
 
 


